DO-RE-MI Kids In Learning Comfort Kit

Dear families,

As part of our Earthquake preparedness, we are requesting that each family provides us with the following items (ASAP). we hope that this will help comfort your child in the event of an earthquake.

Stuffy toy (comfort toy)
2 granola bars / cereal bars
2 juice boxes / bottled water
A family photo
A letter of reassurance
Diapers (disposable) & wipes, if needed
Formula (liquid or powder) & bottle, if needed

Please place this items in a large Ziploc bag with your child's full name clearly written on it. This bag will be left at the center until your child leaves.

We have our own supply of food and water along with other equipment like flashlights and blankets to assist in alleviating the stress from the situation.

Please note that in the event that we have to evacuate the building our alternative site is: Smiling Creek Elementary School which is located on: 3456 Princeton Ave, Coquitlam. Tel: (604) 931-9280

Our other contact number is 604-603-3069. If you are unable to reach us at these numbers, please try our out of Coquitlam city emergency number: 604-927-6438

Sincerely Yours,

Bing Xia